


The Hackettstown Recreation Commission convened in open session in the Community Center at 293 Main Street, Hackettstown, NJ at 7:45 PM on October 21, 2019.  Chairperson Robert Salus announced that this meeting was being held in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act by:

1. Posting an annual notice schedule on the bulletin board in the lobby of the Municipal Building; 
1. Causing the annual notice schedule to be published in the Daily Record and New Jersey Herald;
1. Furnishing an annual notice schedule to anyone requesting such notice;
1. Filing an annual notice schedule with the Hackettstown Town Clerk.

Roll Call:  Present – Chairperson Robert Salus, Bill Baker, Brian Feeney, Blake Hansson, Jim 
[bookmark: _GoBack]          Pangallo, Director Joe Yapaola and Councilperson Matt Engelau 
         
      Absent – Vice Chairperson John Mandick and Frank Galka 

Brian Feeney made a motion to approve the minutes of the October 7, 2019 meeting as submitted; Jim Pangallo seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Blake Hansson made a motion to approve the bills as submitted; Bill Baker seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Bill Baker made a motion to approve the following bill:  Northwest Refrigeration for Annual Snack Bar Shutdown in the amount of $297.50; Jim Pangallo seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Joe Yapaola, Director, informed the Commission that the the lighting for the Tannery Field project has to go out for bid and that Paul Sterbenz will draw up a bid package.

Joe reported the status of basketball signups and that only one more coach is needed.

Discussion was held regarding gym space to hold practice for basketball.  It was suggested to use the High School or Trinity Church.  Joe agreed to look into both facilities.

Joe informed the Commission that he would like to get all of the information for the TSA Football and Wrestling contribution ready for approval at the next meeting.

Brian Feeney informed the Commission that he looked into pricing of a rubberized basketball court.

Blake Hansson made a motion to adjourn this meeting at 8:03 PM; Bill Baker seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Matusewicz
Secretary 

 
